Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 2:18 PM

To: ‘Weathers, Stephen W'

Subject: RE: DCP-Hobbs Gas Plant 4th Quarter 2020 GW Monitoring and Sampling Notification (AP-122)
12/09/2020

Hello,

Thank you for the notification, please keep OCD informed if circumstances change.
Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
505.670.6549

From: Weathers, Stephen W <SWWeathers@dcpmidstream.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 2:15 PM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] DCP-Hobbs Gas Plant 4th Quarter 2020 GW Monitoring and Sampling Notification (AP-122)

Brad

This email is to serve as notification that GHD will be conducting the 4th Quarter 2020 groundwater sampling
at the DCP Midstream’s Hobbs Gas Plant (Unit G Section 36, T18S, R36E) on December 16, 2020. | expect
the sampling event to start around 12:00 pm MDT.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Thanks

Steve

Stephen W Weathers, P.G.

Principal Environmental Specialist

DCP Midstream, LP

Office 303.605.1718
Cell 303.619.3042



